University of Toronto TORONTO ONTARIO MES 1A

OFFICE OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT AND PROVOST

FOR INFORMATION
March 10, 2006

Professor Ray Cummins
Chair, Academic Board
Governing Council

Dear Professor Cumnuns:

I am pleased to report to the Academic Board the membership of the inaugural
President’s Teaching Award Selection Committee for 2005-06. The establishment of
the Award was announced by President David Naylor in his Installation Speech and 1s
the fulfilment of an objective articulated in the Stepping UP academic plan.

The members are;

o Julia Christensen-Hughes, Associate Professor, Director Teaching Support
Services and President, Society for Teaching & Learning in Higher Education,
University of Guelph

» Jonathan Freedman, Acting Vice-Principal (Academic) & Dean, University
of Toronto at Scarborough

* Antoinette Gagné, Associate Professor, Modern Language Centre,
Department of Curriculum Teaching and Learning, OISE/UT

¢ Vivek Goel, Vice-President and Provost {Chair]

e Christina Kramer, Chair and Professor of Slavic and Balkan Linguistics,
Department of Slavic Languages & Literatures, Faculty of Arts & Science

s Cynthia Messenger, Senior Lecturer, Director, Writing, Rhetoric, and Critical
Analysis Program, Innis College and Chair of the Teaching Stream Committee,
UTEA

e Tvan Silver, Associate Dean, Continuing Education, Faculty of Medicine

Yours singerely,
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Vivek Goel
Vice-President and Provost

ce: David Naylor, President



